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January 10, 1977 W “CHMVyp "

Dr. Henry Blackburn
University of Minnesota

-School of Public Heslth
Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455

Dear Dr. Blackburn,

Senator Mondale has asked me to thank you for writing and
recommending that Dr. Theodore Cooper be considered for
Assistant Secretary of Health.

As you know, many people are making themselves available or
have been recommended to become a part of the new
Administration, It is really helpful in evaluating these
individuals to hear from others, such as you, about their
qualifications.

Please be assured that your recommendation will receive
careful consideration.

Thank you for your interest.

- Bincerely,
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